
From: Caroline Wright  

Sent: 23 June 2015 11:52 
To: Christina Snowdon 

Subject: RE: NEXT, South Shields Ref ST/0407/15/FUL [NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED] 

 
Morning Christina, 
 
Thank you for your email, please see below points of clarification as requested: 
 

1. External materials will match the existing i.e. blockwork and cladding as exists currently 
2. The hashed ‘signage’ zone on the side elevation will be covered by a separate advert consent 

to be submitted shortly 
3. The new entrance will have a level threshold 

 
I trust this is helpful, however please do let me know if you require anything further. 
 
Kind Regards, 
  

Caroline 
Senior Planner 
 
Peter Brett Associates LLP 
 


